
 
 
October 3, 2021 

 
NOTICE OF  

INTEGRATED PEST MANAGEMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
VACANCY 

 
The City of Santa Barbara Park and Recreation Commission is seeking interested individuals 
to fill two at-large positions on the Integrated Pest Management (IPM) Advisory Committee.  
The IPM Advisory Committee provides advice to the Parks and Recreation Department and 
Commission regarding the City’s IPM Strategy, Pesticide Hazard And Exposure Reduction 
(PHAER) Zone, and other related matters. 
 
The IPM Advisory Committee has five voting members.  Terms of appointment are two years.  
There are two vacancies for terms that begin January 1, 2022.   
 
The IPM Advisory Committee will meet quarterly or hold special meetings in 2022.  Meetings 
are held at the Parks Division break room, 402 E. Ortega St. beginning at 9:00 a.m.  
Meetings may be virtual due to Covid-19. 
 
City employees are not eligible to serve on the Advisory Committee. 
 
For more information about the IPM Advisory Committee, please contact Jazmin LeBlanc at 
JLeBlanc@SantaBarbaraCA.gov, or (805) 564-5513. 
 
Applications can found online at santabarbaraca.gov/gov/brdcomm/dm/ipm. You may also 
contact Caitlin Lam at CRLam@SantaBarbaraCA.gov to request an application or obtain one 
from the Parks Division at 402 E. Ortega Street, Santa Barbara, California. 
 
Submit applications to: 
 

City of Santa Barbara 
Parks and Recreation Department 

Attention: Caitlin Lam 
P.O. Box 1990 

Santa Barbara, CA  93102-1990 
 

 
Applications must be received by December 1, 2021.  Interviews will be conducted during the 
December 15, 2021 Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting at approximately 4:30 p.m.  
All applicants, including incumbents, must attend a virtual meeting during the 
interview to be considered for appointment.  


